Greater Wilshire Neighborhood Council
Outreach Committee

Meeting of September 2, 2010 8:30 a.m. (**DRAFT**)
Larchmont Chronicle office

Attending: Arens, Carroll, Oldham, Raswing, Fuller,
Mariscal, Gilman

Family Fair - Mary said Koreatown Youth & Community Center -
KYCC agreed to co-host. Booth will be giving out trees at no
cost on Sun., Oct. 24 noon to 5 p.m. Previous to the fair date,
will publicize event in flyers and put in GWNC ad.

Fred reported that Saturday morning activities will alternate
on Saturdays and Sundays. He will let us know which
neighborhood will be involved. Jane said she would coordinate
the Sun., Nov. 14 event in Frances McFall’s area. Notification
through flyers.

Website redesign. It was suggested that Website should have
signup sheet - new design will go up in a few months. Chronicle
will donate photos.

Newsletter - Mary is creating newsletter which will be sent to
everyone on the e-mail. It was decided board member contacts
will not be listed.

Next meeting on Oct. 5, 8:30 a.m., Bricks & Scones, 403 N.
Larchmont Blvd.

New business: Jack Humphreville asked that we consider a
database. Will table the subject until Jack can present his
reasons.

Need to find representative for Area 9.

Matthew would like to add more people and information to GWNC
Facebook page and use it more aggressively. Facebook
information should be included in Chronicle ad.

Public Speakers: Will invite school principals to appear -
include PTA and Friends presidents, student council leaders.
Budget director is coming to October meeting. It was suggested
we invite new director of city planning.

Next Outreach Committee meeting is Tuesday, Oct. 5 at 8:30 a.m.

at Bricks & Scones patio, 403 N. Larchmont Blvd.

Meeting adjourned at 9:50 a.m.
Submitted Jane Gilman, secretary



